Cheney School Cheney Lane Headington OX3 7QH

Tel: 01865 765 726

Email: office@cheneyschool.org

Headteacher: Mr Rob Pavey



Results Day Information

July 2025

Dear Students, Parents and Carers,

Students, well done on completing your exams. We hope that you will get the outcomes you want this summer to progress to the next step of your education.

A level results day is on 14 August from 9:30

GCSE results day is on 21 August from 9:30 in the Assembly Hall

We welcome and encourage all students to collect their results envelopes in person from the time stated above. Please arrive by **12:00** PM at the latest.

It is very helpful for students and staff to be able to talk on Results Day, but you can also make arrangements for alternative collection using the Exam Results Collection Form.

Post-results services

Should you have any concerns about your grades, please do speak to a member of staff and we will support you in your next steps. You may find the <u>JCQ Infographics</u> useful. Further information can be found in the <u>JCQ Post-Results Services</u> document.

The following services are available after results are issued:

- Review of marking to check if the mark scheme was adhered to correctly
- Access to scripts
- Clerical check to see if all marks have been added up correctly (can be checked when accessing a script)

Please be aware that there are fees to pay if you wish to apply for a service. The table of fees can be found here and on the school's website. To request access to your script, use the ATS form. To request a review of results, use the ROR form

Before you submit a request for a review of marking, please note that, as a result of a review:

- your original grade can go down
- your original grade can go up
- your original grade can remain the same

Once you have submitted a review request you can only withdraw your request if the centre has not yet acted on it. If your grade is lowered as a result of a review request, you cannot revert back to the grade you received on results day.

Please do take care of yourselves as results approach. Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. We hope you all have a wonderful break and look forward to seeing you all in August 2025.

Marie-Anne Fischer, Examinations Manager Stephanie Palmer, Deputy Examinations Manager